

Dear Parents and School Supporters,

Welcome back to the start of a new school year and to a new year of Harris Teeter's Together in Education! We are asking for your help with raising funds for our school, at no cost to you.

Harris Teeter requires you to link your card <u>every</u> school year. Once your card is linked, Father Andrew White will receive a percentage of your Harris Teeter brand (Harris Teeter, H.T. Traders, Harris Teeter Organics, HT Farmers Market and purchases in the HT Pharmacy) purchases credited back to our account. This program does not interfere with your VIC savings nor cost you any money! It's easy and it's **FREE**.

TO PARTICIPATE:

- Simply give the cashier our code, <u>5002</u>, and your VIC card when you check out and your card will be linked for the entire school year.
- Email the following: Last Name, VIC Card number (please only enter 11 digits starting with a 4) and the Alternate ID (10 digits, typically your phone number) to Krystle Rossignol, the coordinator, at Krystle.rossignol@gmail.com and she will register your card for you.



Dear Parents and School Supporters,

Welcome back to the start of a new school year and to a new year of Harris Teeter's Together in Education! We are asking for your help with raising funds for our school, at no cost to you.

Harris Teeter requires you to link your card <u>every</u> school year. Once your card is linked, Father Andrew White will receive a percentage of your Harris Teeter brand (Harris Teeter, H.T. Traders, Harris Teeter Organics, HT Farmers Market and purchases in the HT Pharmacy) purchases credited back to our account. This program does not interfere with your VIC savings nor cost you any money! It's easy and it's **FREE**.

TO PARTICIPATE:

- Simply give the cashier our code, <u>5002</u>, and your VIC card when you check out and your card will be linked for the entire school year.
- Email the following: Last Name, VIC Card number (please only enter 11 digits starting with a 4) and the Alternate ID (10 digits, typically your phone number) to Krystle Rossignol, the coordinator, at Krystle.rossignol@gmail.com and she will register your card for you.